GAMING

New PDMR transactions in Wicket Gaming

Wicket Gaming AB’s (“Wicket Gaming” or the “Company”) Marcus Andersson (COO), Markus Séderlund
(CTO) and Antanyos Budak (board member) have recently increased their shareholdings in the Company.

The following is a summary of the share purchases:

Marcus Andersson has purchased 3,000 shares in the Company at an average price of SEK 32.31, thereby
increasing his holding to 99,076 shares. The purchase was made on Spotlight Stock Market.

Markus Soderlund has purchased 1,250 shares in the Company at an average price of SEK 33.17, thereby
increasing his holding to 50,001 shares. The purchase was made on Spotlight Stock Market.

Antanyos Budak has purchased 15,723 shares at an average price of SEK 32.23. He has not previously owned shares
in the Company. The purchase was made on Spotlight Stock Market.
For further information, please contact:

Eric De Basso, CEO, Wicket Gaming
AB Email: eric@wicketgaming.com
Phone: +46 70 780 52 00

About Wicket Gaming

Wicket Gaming is a Swedish game development company that was founded in 2015. The Company’s business idea
is based on developing and distributing free-to-play games in the sports genre based on proprietary brands. Since
the start of operations, the Company has worked on the development of its first title, Cricket Manager, a cricket
manager game for mobile devices in which players create and own their own cricket club and compete against other
players across the globe. The aim is to create one of the world’s most popular cricket manager games for mobile
devices and to use a technical platform to expand the game portfolio to include other sport manager games.

For more information, please see Wicket Gaming’s website: www.wicketgaming.com.
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